
16 August 2004 
 
 
Mr. David Archbold, 
Managing Director, 
Information and Communications Technology Authority, 
3rd Floor, Alissta Towers, 
North Sound Way, 
Grand Cayman,  
Cayman Islands. 
 
RE:  LRIC Extension 
 
Dear Mr. Archbold, 
 
Given the significant volume of new information provided by Cable & Wireless 
(“C&W”) in response to interrogatories issued by Digicel, Wireless Ventures and the 
ICTA, Digicel hereby requests an extension of a further 3 weeks from August 20th 
deadline to respond to the current consultation on the LRIC model/s. 
 
Digicel believes it requires this additional time in order that it can prepare as full and 
valuable response as possible and trusts that given the agreement signed between the 
three parties on July 23rd that such an extension should not interfere with the proposed 
timetable on LRIC pricing. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
“SIGNED” 
 
John D. Buckley 
Chief Executive Officer  
 
Cc:  Mr. Rudy Ebanks – Cable and Wireless (Cayman Islands) Ltd 
       Mr. Raul Nicholson-Coe – Wireless Ventures (Cayman Islands) Limited 
 


